
Cuban Vice President Meets with
African Leader

Malabo, June 27 (RHC)-- Cuban Vice
President Salvador Valdes has met in
Equatorial Guinea with the president of the
Commission of the African Union,
Nkosazana Zuma.

The Cuban official, who attended the
Summit of the African Union in the capital
Malabo, conveyed greetings from
Revolution leader Fidel Castro and from
President Raul Castro. He also reiterated
Cuba's permanent commitment to
supporting Africa in all aspects, particularly
in human development.

Salvador Valdes expressed his admiration
for the work and role of the African Union in
boosting regional integration and peace,
Prensa Latina news agency reported.

Meanwhile, Nkosazana Zuma addressed
different challenges facing the African
continent, as well as a consultation process
that will pave the way for regional
development over the next 50 years.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/26900-cuban-vice-president-meets-with-african-leader

Radio Habana Cuba

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/26900-cuban-vice-president-meets-with-african-leader

